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 Man Sentenced to State Prison for Distributing Child Sexual Abuse Material    

VENTURA, California – District Attorney Gregory D. Totten announced today that Andrew Littlejohn  

(DOB 08/08/90), a transient, was sentenced on December 4, 2020, to 2 years 8 months in state prison for 

distributing child sexual abuse material and for attempting to obstruct an investigation. Littlejohn had 

previously pled guilty on October 20, 2020.  

 

In September 2019, Littlejohn used his Gmail and Facebook accounts to distribute child pornography. 

Shortly thereafter, the District Attorney’s Bureau of Investigation High Tech Task Force drafted search 

warrants for Littlejohn’s Google and Facebook accounts, cellular phone, and the residence of the 

individual to whom Littlejohn sent the child pornography. After the search warrants were executed, 

Littlejohn then requested the recipient of the child pornography lie to police claiming Littlejohn’s 

account had been hacked. The person who received the child pornography distributed by Littlejohn was 

prosecuted and convicted in a separate proceeding. Both cases were prosecuted by the District 

Attorney’s Office Fraud and Technology Crimes Unit.  
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The Ventura County District Attorney’s Office is the public prosecutor for the county’s 850,000 residents. 

The office employs approximately 280 employees including attorneys, investigators, victim advocates, 

and other professional support staff who strive to seek justice, ensure public safety, and protect the rights 

of crime victims. 

Follow the Ventura County District Attorney’s Office on Twitter @VenturaDAOffice 
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